
Service: SUNDAY, OCTOBER 23, 2022 (LIVE STREAM at 10:30 AM) 
  

Minister: Rev. Mikal Schomburg 
  

Anthem: 
“SHINE, JESUS, SHINE” WORDS/MUSIC BY GRAHAM KENDRICK, ARR. BY MARK HAYES 
ST. PAUL’S CHOIR AND CHOIRMASTER IAN MADGE 

  

Scripture:   

Jeremiah 14:7–10, 19–22 
Psalm 84:1-7 
2 Timothy 4:6–8, 16–18 
Luke 18:9–14 

  

Hymns: 
LORD PREPARE ME TO BE A SANCTUARY 
#399 SPIRIT, SPIRIT OF GENTLENESS 
#352 AND CAN IT BE THAT I SHOULD GAIN  

 
Special: 

 
Reception of New Member 

  

Greeters:       Gord & Sue Summers 
 

A.V. Booth:   Luke Jonker and Nancy Jonker 
 

Reader:          Beth Smith 
 

Tellers:           Carol Croucher and Marg Davis 
 

Ushers:          Gavin & Susan Sendrowski 

Elevator:                Ian Macaulay 
 

Sunday School:    Linda Shaw and Janet Fulton 
 

Youth:                    Gavin & Susan Sendrowski 
 

Coffee:                   Heidi Bowman and Doreen Pope 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:                                                                                                                   Sunday, October 23, 2022 
 
SIMCOE CARING CUPBOARD FOOD BANK - 23 Kent St S, Simcoe, ON N3Y 3S1 
The Caring Cupboard is happy to receive food donations on Wednesday mornings from 8:00 - 9:30 AM. 
 

THISTLE CLUB – SPECIAL PLANNING MEETING:  Monday, October 31, 2022 @1:00 PM 

Meeting to discuss further details regarding the “Christmas Cookie Walk” planned for November 19th. 
 
CHOCOLATE FUNDRAISER – MISSION COMMITTEE:  Runs Sunday, November 6 to Sunday, November 23 
Purdy's Christmas Catalogue 2022  Physical catalogues, order forms and more information to follow.   
Our campaign number is 64823. Pick up will be December 11, 2022. 
 
FINANCE AND STEWARDSHIP NEWS 
Thank you to everyone who donated at Thanksgiving.  Your generosity has helped us to make up part of the 
shortfall in our Current Fund.  This timely and thoughtful support is much needed and appreciated. 
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! 
Best wishes to Linda M. (Happy 70th!), Nick M. (Happy 30th!) Paul F. (Happy 95th!), Mary VG and Marg F.!!! 
Please note that the office shares birthday/anniversary information that they have on file.  If you would like, 
you may contact the office to update your information and/or provide direction regarding authorization for 
posting. 
 
NEWS ‘N VIEWS:  NOVEMBER 20 – PLEASE HAVE ARTICLES INTO THE OFFICE FOR THE CHRISTMAS EDITION 
 

YOUTH GROUP – TIME CHANGE FOR FALL/WINTER:  7:00 PM to 8:30 PM 
 

https://em.purdys.com/gnf/xmas2022/SFR/Purdys_Seasonal_Fundraising_Catalogue_-_Christmas_2022.pdf


REMINDERS and UPDATES 
 
BIBLE STUDY! HEBREWS! October 19th - November 23rd, Wednesdays from 1:00 PM to 2:30 PM  
Join: Rachelle Van Ryssen for this Bible Study of Hebrews.  Companion workbooks provided (see Library table). 
 
MISSION COMMITTEE:  BLANKET SILENT AUCTION – Bidding from Sunday, October 23 - Sunday, November 6 
SILENT AUCTION TO RAISE FUNDS FOR PWS&D.  HANDMADE BLANKETS ARE AVAILABLE IN THE LIBRARY.   
 
FAMILY POTLUCK AND GAMES NIGHT:  October 28 from 5:30 PM to ???  
Please see the sign-up sheet on the Library Bulletin Board. 
 
OFFERING ENVELOPES:  The office will be ordering 2023 offering envelopes by the end of October 
If you are currently not using envelopes and would like a set, please contact the church office.  
If you would like any changes to your envelope status, please advise. 
If you are currently on PAR, and do not require a set of 10 extra envelopes, please let the office know.  
 
SIMCOE FAIR TRADE SALE 2022 AT ST. PAUL’s:  In-person Sale Saturday, November 5 from 9 AM to 4 PM 
Online orders at www.villagescobourg.ca for pick up at St. Paul’s on November 5th. Fair Trade handicrafts and 
food from 35 countries. For more info, contact Gord at 519-427-4907 or email at simcoefairtrade@gmail.com  
 
KIRKIN’ O’ THE TARTAN:  Sunday, November 6, 2022 
We need your help – in the decorating of the sanctuary for the Kirkin’ O’ the Tartan. We would like to display 
your family or favorite tartans. Please include your name/your clan/tartan, pinned to your material.  Items 
should be dropped off to the church office no later than Thursday, November 3.  See you at the Kirkin’! 
 
PHOTO DAYS:  First Sunday in November (6th) and December (4th), 10:00 AM to 10:25 AM in the Youth Room 
For new folks and anyone who would like to update their photo from the 2017 Directory.  Please let the office 
know if you are planning to stop by so that the Youth will be ready for you! 
 
THISTLE CLUB:  DATE CHANGE – Second Monday of the month (not Tuesday) 
Please note that the monthly Thistle Club meetings will be held at 1:30 PM on the SECOND MONDAY of each 
month (excluding July and August).  The next regular meeting will be Monday, November 14th. 
 
BLESSFEST:  NOVEMBER 7TH  from 7 to 8 PM – Musician Spotlight – KHRISTIEN VAN RYSSEN  
 
WASS UP SINGLES? Second Tuesday of the Month - 6:00 TO 8:00 PM; Next meeting is on November 8th 
Social Ministry Group for Singles!  Join us for a time of fellowship & laughter!   
 
LUNCH BUNCH:  DECEMBER 6, 2022 
Thank you to all who signed up for the resumption of our Lunch Bunch group.  Plans are underway for a 
December 6th outing (Lunch Bunch is the first Tuesday of the month). Looking forward to fellowship and food 
at the Erie Beach.  Additional details to follow. 
  
ST. PAUL’S YOUTH GROUP:  Donations Needed – for January 2023 
In January the Youth will be doing an outreach event, “Community Warm Up”, and will be in need of the 
following USED items:  mittens, toques and scarves.  If you are able to donate, please contact Wendy Noll. 
 
PRAYER BOX:  IN WELCOME FOYER, JUST OUTSIDE OF THE OFFICES 
FOR THE A.S.A.P. PRAYER GROUP:  PLEASE NOTE YOUR PRAYER REQUESTS AND DROP INTO THE “GOD BOX”.  
THE A.S.A.P. PRAYER GROUP WILL INCLUDE YOUR REQUEST IN THEIR PRAYER MEETINGS. 
 

http://www.villagescobourg.ca/
mailto:simcoefairtrade@gmail.com


THE A/V TEAM WONDERS IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO VOLUNTEER?  If you would like to join in with the service 
on Sunday, the A/V team is looking for you!  Please contact Linda at 426-3212 or the church office for more 
information. 
 
FOR YOUR INFORMATION 
 
MAIL & BULLETIN BOARDS:  Check for correspondence in your mailbox and also for community info posted on 
the bulletin boards (the main one in the Library and the second board just inside the big wooden doors). 
 
SUNDAY SCHOOL:  OUR REGULAR PROGRAMS - CHILDREN IN WORSHIP AND YOUTH SUNDAY SCHOOL - ARE 
UNDERWAY FOR THE FALL SESSION.  SEE YOU THERE!  BRING A FRIEND! 
 
COFFEE HOUR: Please consider signing up to help one Sunday. The sign-up sheet is on the Library information 
table.  Contact the office if you have any questions.   
 
E-TRANSFERS:  St. Paul’s can receive donations and offerings via e-transfer.  E-transfers will use the email, 
stpaulsinsimcoe@gmail.com.  To ensure your offerings are directed as you wish, i.e., to Current fund or other, 
please include this specific information when making the e-transfer.  
 
PRE-AUTHORIZED REMITTANCE:  Remember that our PAR Program is available to help make your offering 
more convenient.  If you would like more information about PAR, or to enroll in this pre-authorized monthly 
giving plan, please contact the church office for assistance. 
 

 
CHURCH OFFICE HOURS:   MONDAY TO THURSDAY, 9 AM TO 4 PM 

Outside of office hours, please leave a message and someone will get back to you as soon as possible. 
Questions or comments, please call 519-426-1845 or email stpaulsinsimcoe@gmail.com. 

mailto:stpaulsinsimcoe@gmail.com
mailto:stpaulsinsimcoe@gmail.com

